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Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board
12 January 2014

Tiffany Anderson
2 N. Avena Avenue
Lodi, CA 95240

Response to Request for Assistance

Thank you for your letter of 12 December 2013 requesting assistance from the Central Valley
Regional Water Quality Control Board. You state that there are several hazardous conditions at
the San Joaquin County Mosquito and Vector Control District that could affect the health and
safety of employees and potentially the surrounding environment.

My staff received a similar complaint from you in early September 2013, via the CalEPA online
environmental complaint system. Upon investigating, staff determined that your concerns are
related to the use of hazardous materials and the safety of the District's employees. The Water
Board does not have jurisdiction in this area. We also found that your complaint had been sent
to other state agencies, including the Department of Pesticide Regulation and the Department of
Toxic Substances Control. | understand that the Department of Toxic Substances Control
forwarded the complaint to Kasey Foley of the San Joaquin County Environmental Health
Department. Ms. Foley can be reached at kfloey@sjcehd.com or at (209) 468-3451.

| suggest that you follow up with the County Environmental Health Department or with the San
Joaquin County Agricultural Commissioner (Scott Hudson) at 209-953-6000. You may also
contact Nancy Lancaster with the State Department of Toxic Substances Control at

(916) 255-3645.

Sincerely,

MWM

Pamela C. Creedon
Executive Officer
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